
From: Joan Roe <jroe@bgccc.org>  
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 3:06 PM 
To: Cindy Schneible <cschneible@mckinneycdc.org> 
Cc: Liliana Rogers <lrogers@bgccc.org> 
Subject: extension of time to close MCDC grant 
 

EXTERNAL SENDER ALERT: THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER. BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING ATTACHMENTS OR 

CLICKING URLS LINKS. 
 
Cindy, 
 
As we discussed recently, the closing of our branches amid the COVID pandemic has slowed our 
progress toward completing the McKinney Branch gym renovations.  Please permit us to use the 
remaining grant funds by February 28, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
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